
Weekly Newsletter Email  

Friday October  11, 2019 

Hello Meadowbrook families, 
 
Authors in the School Program: 
 
Canadian Children's Author, Susan Aguilo will be visiting Meadowbrook on November 
6th as part of the "Authors in the School Program". She will provide interactive 
reading and writing workshops for our grades 1-6 students. Opportunities will be 
available for students to purchase signed copies of her books. See next week's 
Meadowbrook Newsletter for further details.  
 

Construction Update: 

Please the second attachment for a communication from the town regarding the 

construction on Patterson. 

Edsby Invitation 

For the parents who do not yet have an Edsby account, you should receive an invite 

from Edsby to activate your account. Please check your junk and spam folders as it 

does come from Edsby and not the school. It is important that you have an Edsby 

account to report your students absent or late as well as for upcoming parent teacher 

interviews. If you have any questions please contact Ms. Dollery in the office. 

 

Eco Club: 

Our Meadowbrook Eco Club is looking for a parent 
interested in helping with some meetings. You can 
help with what interests you, such as helping 
students maintain the front garden, themed walk and 
talks, waste management training, fundraising and 
planning for a tree grove planting in the primary 
area etc... There will be a training session to 
attend with Madame Cusack on Nov. 7th in 
Newmarket in preparation. A vulnerable sector 
screening is required. Please contact me at  
905-895-3081 x222 if interested. 
 
Wadoka Martial Arts:  

   If your child in in Wadoka and you already have a uniform, please let the school know. 

If you have a uniform that your child no longer uses, we appreciate donations. Due to 



the large number of students, we have changed the groupings and days so that all 

students can participate:  

 Grade JK - Monday   

 Grade SK - Tuesday  

 Grades One/Two - Wednesday  

 Grade Three -Thursday  

 Grades Four to eight – Friday 

 

Let’s BOOGIE! 

Boogie is a high-energy dance program that combines creative movement, hip music 

and various dance techniques/styles. Boogie provides children an opportunity to be part 

of an inspiring dance community and enjoy dance lessons throughout their school day. 

The program is designed so that children will develop their dance skills, balance, agility, 

self confidence and competence, as they engage in a fun physical activity with their 

peers. 

This program will be offered to Meadowbrook students in Grade 3-6 during their lunch 

period 12:20-1:20 on Wednesdays.  

 

 

Upcoming Events: Important Dates to mark in your calendar 
 

 November 3, Day Lights Saving  

 November 4th- Bus Safety Training 

 November 6, Author visit to K-3 

 November 6, HepB/HPV vaccinations for GR.7 

 November 7, Photo Retake day 

 November 8, Pajama Day 
 
 
 
Have a great weekend!  


